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Please find attached a letter outlining work Yates plans to do for 2RP-2797, Compromise SWD #1
 well site.  
 
Also, with this email is Appendix A, Appendix C, Appendix D, and Appendix E as described in the
 letter. 
 
Appendix B (analytical results) is too large to add to this email.  It will be coming in two more
 separate emails (too large for just one email by itself).
 
If Yates does not receive objection from NMOCD by 5:00 PM Wednesday, May 13, 2015, Yates
 will proceed with the plan outlined in the attached letter.
 
Thanks,
 

Amber Cannon
Environmental Regulatory Agent
Yates Petroleum Corporation
Office: (575) 748-4111
Cell: (575) 513-8799
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